
From: Nicole Lee <Nicole.Lee@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 9:05 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Receipt of gift - 11th Ward Ald. 
 

Hi Steve and Reshma! 

  
Writing to notify you that I received a complimentary ticket to the White Sox game on May 30th 
when I was given the honor of throwing out the ceremonial first pitch. 
  
  
  
Nicole T. Lee 

Alderwoman, 11th Ward 

City of Chicago 
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